
Postponement ... 
Baskets for a Future 

 
A ​Tricky Tray ​event to benefit the  

Dr. Kathleen Pecoraro Scholarship Fund 
 

 
The Baskets for a Future Event 

needed to be postponed to a later 
date.  

Look for the new date in the 
Spring! 

 
Ticket orders are being sent back via your child’s 
classroom teacher.  
 
If you do not receive your refund by Monday, please 
contact Mr. Keri or Ms. Len 
 
CKeri@bernardsboe.com 
Dlen@bernardsboe.com 
 

 
 

If you have any additional donations for the event, 
 please contact either Mr.  Keri or Ms. Len.  
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